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No 32 

 
 
 

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 
 

Dear Parents,  

A huge thank you goes out this week to the amazing children who took part in the country dancing at the 

village fete, you were truly fabulous. 

 

It is so brave of you to dance in such a big arena and with so many people 

watching.  We know there are so many things happening at weekends and it takes 

real commitment to give up your time to do it; for which we are very grateful. 

 

This was one of those times when you needed your friends during the dance to 

help and support you, “Two are better than one, if one falls down, his friend can 
help him up. “  Thankfully no one needed picking up but you did need to support 

each other.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well as this term flies by we begin preparing the children for their new classes, in order to make the 

transition as smooth as possible we provide several visits to their new classroom and to meet staff. 

The first of these visits begins next week. That also means we are now able to confirm staffing in classes 

for September 2019. 

 

In reception, Rabbit class teachers will be Mrs Marion Stevens Monday – Wednesday and Mrs Sara 

Thompson on Thursday and Friday. They will also be supported by teaching staff Mrs Linda Healey and Mrs 

Tracy Richardson. 

In Year One, Fox class teacher will be Miss Marie Hill and supported by teaching staff Mrs Lyn Eckstein and 

Mrs Tracy Richardson, 

In Year Two, Badger class teacher will be Miss Charlie Trussler and supported by teaching staff Mrs Lisa 

Margretts and Mrs Alexandra Price. 

 

All classes will need to be supported for required teacher release time and we do strive to do this in the 

best possible way for consistent learning.  We aim to do this in two ways; it may be by using our excellent 

HLTA trained staff Mrs Eckstein and Mrs Healey. We are also very pleased to announce that Miss Philippa 

Shaw is going to continue teaching at St John’s to provide consistent teacher release time. 

 

Both of us will continue in our leadership roles of (Mrs Stevens as Head of School and Mrs Bliss as Executive 

Head.)  We will be working together alongside staff, governors, other community members (and of course 

you and your children) to make St. John’s Infant School the very best place to nurture ‘open hearts and 

enquiring minds.’   



 

 

 

We are all excited about the school trip on Monday and have had discussions with the children about the 

plans for the day. 

 

As always, as we get to the end of our school year we reflect back, and would like to capture your views and 

get your feedback about what has gone well and what we can further improve in the next year. We are 

sending out a paper parent questionnaire in every book bag today and would be really grateful if you could 

complete them and return to us by 28th June so that we can analyse them and give you feedback before the 

end of the year.  

 

As always many thanks for all your support. 

 

 Mrs Stevens     &   Mrs Bliss 

Head of School          Executive Head 

 

 

 

Our value for this half-term is;  Friendship 
 

Ecclesiastes 4:9-10 ‘Two are better than one, if one falls down, his friend can help him up.  
 

 

 

Dates box: 

Date 

 

Time Event 

Monday  

17 June 

8.45am – 3.00pm Whole school trip to Marwell Zoo 

Tuesday  

25 June 

1.45pm Year 1 to St.Ives school play 

(further details to follow) 

Monday 

1 July 

 Last Sportskids Club 

Tuesday 

2 July 

 Year 2 Induction Day at Waverley Abbey & South Farnham 

schools 

(further details to follow) 

Wednesday 

3 July 

 Last Spanish Club 

Saturday  

6 July 

 PTA Summer Party for the grown-ups! 

Frensham Brewery 

Tuesday 

9 July 

 Last Cookie Club  

Wednesday 

10 July 

 

 

 

INSET DAY 

 

Thursday  

11 July 

 Year 2 Sports morning at Waverley Abbey School 

(further details to follow) 

Thursday  

11 July 

 Last Art Club 

Tuesday  

16 July 

 School Sports Day & Picnic 

(further details to follow) 

Thursday 

18 July 

 Last Football Club 



 

 

 

Friday 

19 July 

 Last Choir 

Wednesday  

24 July 

9.00am 

____ 

 

2.00pm 

Leavers Church service at St John’s Church, Churt 

______________________ 

Last day of Summer term  

School closes for the summer break 

 

 

For your information :  
 

 
 

The Children’s Centre on 01428 644485 or follow the link from our website www.tennysonschildrenscentre.co.uk  

 

    

http://www.tennysonschildrenscentre.co.uk/


 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 


